
 
Wheatland Elementary Parent Teacher Organization, Inc. 

PTO General Meeting Minutes 
March 25,  2025 

Allison Roth, PTO President, called the meeting to order at 7:11 pm at the Wheatland 
Elementary School library. Present were Whitney Beard, Jamie Binns, Michelle Dixon, 
Kelli Emerick, Samantha Jacobs, Haydee Miller, Angie Muether, Megan Perry, Megan 	
Peters, Cassie Price, Kristy	Purser, Allison Roth, Laurell Russell, Shannon Weitz, Kaycee	
Williams 

Welcome: Allison Roth 
Ms. Roth welcomed the group and asked for motion to approve minutes from the 
January 21, 2025 meeting.  Motion was made and seconded.   The motion was 
approved without objection.  

Treasurer’s Report: Kaycee Williams 
Ms. Williams presented the Treasurer’s Report. Attached.  
Key Points:  
	 Received Quarterly Dillons Dollars donations 
	 February Social/Restaurant Night donations 
	 Expenses of Annual Insurance and Family Fun Night 

Principal’s Report: Elton Armbrister: 

Mr. Armbrister mentioned the following updates:  

• Beginning to schedule for next year 
• There will be 3 sections of K-4th grade and 4 sections of 5th grade.   
• District is seeing lower Open Enrollment numbers this year and lower elementary 

numbers district wide 

	 	  



Coordinator Reports:  

• Spirit Wear—Kelsi Troilio & Michelle Dixon 
• Spring Sale will be open April 1st-10th 

• Social Nights 
• Skate Night rescheduled for March 26th 

• Restaurant Night 
• Panda Express Give Back  March 27th 

• Box Tops/Dillons Dollars – Haydee Miller  
• $253 coming in from Box Tops so far this year 

• RaiseRight Gift Cards - Laurel Russell 
• Opening around 4/15 in time for Teacher Appreciation Week 

• Family Fun Night – Samantha Jacob & Kelli Emrick  
• APRIL 4th! 
• Need adult volunteers 

• Yearbook- Jessica Pignataro 
• Erin and Melina shadowing Jessica this year and will take over next year 
• Pictures can be sent to class room parents 

• Staff Appreciation Week– Whitney Beard & Megan Perry  
• First full week of May 
• Around the World Theme 
• Lots of good things planned for teachers/staff 

• Tacos, Pizza, HTeaO, Coffee Truck, BBQ Lunch 
• Easy Plans for Students 

• Vacation theme dress, Snacks, Complients, Thank you notes, Small gift 



New Business 

Discussed  the possibility of using Pledge Star for Warrior Dash and other Fund Raising 
next year.  

Discussed open board and Coordinator positions for 2025-26 school year. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:58 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s Cassie Price 

Cassie Price, Secretary 


